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Technical  Council  of  the  Ministry  of  Agriculture  of  the
Republic of Tajikistan

On January 3 of the current year, a meeting of the Technical
Council of the Ministry of Agriculture of the Republic of
Tajikistan was held in the hall of the Ministry. The work of
the  Council  was  attended  by  the  Deputy  Minister  of
Agriculture, a representative of the Ministry of Health and
Social  Protection  of  the  Population  of  the  Republic  of
Tajikistan,  the  President  of  the  Academy  of  Agricultural
Sciences  of  Tajikistan,  a  representative  of  the  Agrarian
University  of  Tajikistan.  Sh.  Shohtemur,  management  and
responsible specialists of the State Institution “Agriculture
Entrepreneurship Development”, heads of infrastructure of the
Ministry of Agriculture. First Deputy Minister Nigina Anvari
welcomed the participants of the meeting and gave the floor to
the  Deputy  Director  of  the  State  Institution  “Agriculture
Entrepreneurship Development” Kurbonov Boymurod to present a
detailed report. Then Kurbonov Boymurod provided the attendees
with  detailed  information  on  the  project  implementation
progress and works carried out last year. After the discussion
of the report, the attendees asked questions to which the
relevant specialists of AED PMU gave detailed answers. These
questions  were  related  to  procurement  of  quality  seeds,
agricultural  equipment,  repair  and  planned  construction  of
sites.

 



 


